
Dear Patients, 

COVID-19 safety guidelines starting May 15th 2020. 

We are currently following the CDC recommendation to see patients by appointment. If 
you find our door closed please go to your car and call 630-904-1900 

We are OPEN starting Friday May 15, 2020 following a specific safety protocol. The 
following will be the procedure for the safety of patients and staff. 

We will be open on regular hours and will arrange by phone or email an appointment 
for all exams and procedures.  

We require everyone to wear a mask to enter the office. Limit 2 at a time.  

We will take your temperature and would request you to wash your hands. 

A staff member will be in the office to take your order for glasses or contacts over the 
phone or in person with appointment.  

To pick up glasses or contacts please call ahead of time and we can arrange a time by 
curbside service at our office.  

If you do not have an appointment please return to your car and give us a call; further 
we will be answering our phones for any questions or concerns you may have.  

We will extend contact lens prescription expiration dates on a case by case basis if you 
don’t want to come in for an evaluation at this time.  

We appreciate your help and we want to assure you we are doing everything we can to 
keep you and us safe. 

Call us at 630-904-1900 or email us at  Lisandra.garcia@maxivisioneyecare.com  and 
Itzel.garcia@maxivisioneyecare.com  to place your order or if you have any questions. 

Your Maxivision Eye Care Team.               Date May 21st 2020 
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